
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 

      

 
 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder –Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–061 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Curriculum Coordinators 
Career and Technical Education Coordinators 
Technology Coordinators 
Principals 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: May 9, 2022 

SUBJECT: 2022 Wyoming Computer Science Education Conference 

2022 WYOMING COMPUTER SCIENCE 
EDUCATION CONFERENCE 
The Computer Science Teachers Association of Wyoming (CSTA WY) and the Wyoming 
Department of Education are partnering to host the first Wyoming Computer Science Education 
Conference. This conference will be held in person, and will provide engaging sessions from 
educators in the field. The presenters will offer information on best teaching practices and lessons 
learned in Computer Science education. 

The inaugural conference is set for July 21-22, 2022 at Central Wyoming College in Riverton. 
Registration is open and continues through July 20. There will also be two pre-conference sessions 
on July 20. 

Additional Computer Science training opportunities are available this summer;  more information 
can be found here. 

For more information, contact Laurel Ballard, Supervisor, Student and Teacher Resources Team, at 
307-777-8715 or laurel.ballard@wyo.gov or Abby Hurley, Vice President, CSTA WY at 307-461-8052 or 
abby.hurley@scsd2.com. 
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